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Please join us on
June 8th for
Our High-Tea

Fundraiser!

Here is the link for tickets:

https://givebutter.com/
hopesgardenhightea

Come hear the heart of
Avary, our
wonderful House Mama
and a moving testimony of
a mother who
recently graduated from
'f\@é{‘ a maternity home!

Dear supporters, partners, and friends -

We want to keep you in the loop of what is
happening with Hope’s Garden: We are now an
official 501c3 nonprofit charity as Hope’s Garden
Maternity Homel!l Yay! We got some unfortunate
news however regarding the property where we
held our Lullaby Luau: The county’s zoning will not
allow the owner (Michelle) to subdivide it and sell off
just a portion to us, and since we cannot take on the
entire property, we are on the lookout for another
house we can lease-to-own for our maternity home.
We are truly grateful for Michelle and her family’s
heart for our mission however and we will continue
working together towards our common goals for
LIFE!

We are discouraged but not dismayed! God will
provide! Will you continue supporting our efforts to
bring babies into the world and helping their mamas
come to know the Lord and His goodness?

We are hosting a spring high-tea fundraiser
on June 8th from 12:00-2:30pm at
Southlake Church located at 1555 SW
Borland Road, West Linn. Please join us!!

Here is the link for tickets:
https://givebutter.com/hopesgardenhightea

please bring your moms, friends, sisters, children
and anyone who would be blessed by a time of food,
fellowship, song, and testimony.

Thank you again for your love, prayers, and beautiful
support - this garden can only grow when we come

together!

www.growinghopesgarden.org




